
Friends of Emroyd 

Improving Our Local Environment 

 
NEWSLETTER 17 

MARCH 2017 

 

 

 Friends of Emroyd went the extra mile with the Sitlington Litterpick 

over the weekend of 4 and 5 of March. Refreshments were served 

from Gareth’s house on Green Lane and a number of friends collected 

rubbish from local hotspots. 

 

 Students from Highfield School in Ossett collected 5 bags of litter on 

Friday 3 March. 

 

 A grant application has been submitted for phase 1 of the new tracks 

in Emroyd. 

 

 Dates for your diary: 

SUNDAY 12 MARCH 10 AM 

MEET AT THE ENTRANCE AT THE BOTTOM OF THORNHILL ROAD  

We are expecting to do more tree and hedge trimming before the 

birds begin to settle to nest and breed. 

 

MONDAY 10 APRIL ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

7 PM AT ALBION HOUSE MIDDLESTOWN 

Come along and see what we have achieved this last 12 months and 

what is planned for 2017. Come and have your say about the war 

memorials which we hope will be placed in Emroyd for the 2018 

commemorations of World War I. 

We look forward to seeing you at one or both of these events. 

 


